
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony called the October 7, 2021 Senior Commission meeting to order at 
1:00 p.m. 
 
Members present:   Kitty Greenwood, Bernice Brown and Mike Vallone 
                                     
The minutes of the August 5, 2021 meeting were reviewed by the members.  
Motion by Kitty Greenwood, seconded by Mike Vallone to accept the minutes as 
read.  Motion carried and the minutes were accepted.   
There was not a quorum for the September 2, 2021 meeting. 
 
St. Vincent DePaul Report:   Food bank is doing okay, however, there are not 
enough volunteers to help.  Continue to give out rental checks.   
 
American Legion Report:   The Legion has been very busy.  They participated in a 
9/11 Memorial ceremony in Franklin Park and Schiller Park.  They were in the 
Fall Fest parade on October 3, 2021.  The next pancake breakfast will be held on 
Sunday October 24 from 9am until noon.   Future events:  November 11th  
Veteran’s Day service  co-hosting with the Village.  November 20th Turkey Trot.  
November 28th pancake breakfast.  December 5th Christmas party for the 
children.   
 
Relay for Life report by Kitty Greenwood & Bernie Brown:  No report 
 
Lisa informed the members of a Rules of the Road review course and mobile ID 
renewal service being held at the Schiller Park Community Center on October 14th 
from 10 am – noon.   The Village will be hosting an event on October 16th which 
includes shredding of documents, drop off medications, flu shot and COVID 
vaccines will be available through Osco.     
 
The Senior Commission meeting adjourned at 2:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Lisa Anthony 


